
 

 

 

Memo 
To:  North Shore GIS Collaborative Steering Committee 

From:  Kara Kent 

Date:  10/06/09 

Re:  Next GIS Collaborative Meeting 

The next North Shore GIS Collaborative Steering Committee meeting will be on 
October 6th, 2009 at 9:30 AM at the Silver Bay City Hall.   

At the meeting, we will be reviewing changes and updates made to the Web 
Application.  We will also be discussing the final steps left in this phase of the 
North Shore GIS Collaborative and possibilities for future phases.   

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.  Please let us know if you have 
questions. 
 
 

AGENDA 
 
 

1. Welcome and Introductions 
     

2. Project Overview  
a. Project background and progress  

    
3. Web Application Changes and Updates 

 
4. Final steps of Coastal Program Grant / Collaboration Continuation 

 
 

 
Kara Kent 

218-529-7539 
kkent@ardc.org 

 
 
 


